Legislative Pay Raise

Jerry Moore to me, Jim, farley Jul 29

Greetings,

We have received 1% pay raises for the last 8 years. Before that, it was
2.5% Any raise in excess of 30% is wildly excessive, especially for the
value of the "work" produced by our part-time legislature.

Sincerely,

Jerry Moore

122 Jay St
Scotia, NY 12302
518.557.3069
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